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Look at the Birdie is a collection of fourteen previously unpublished short stories from one of the most
original writers in all of American fiction. In this series of perfectly rendered vignettes, written just as he was
starting to find his comic voice, Kurt Vonnegut paints a warm, wise, and often funny portrait of life in
post–World War II America—a world where squabbling couples, high school geniuses, misfit office
workers, and small-town lotharios struggle to adapt to changing technology, moral ambiguity, and
unprecedented affluence.

In this disquieting tale, the investigation into a string of mysterious disappearances turns surreal for two
detectives, when they pay a visit to the home of a celebrated hypnotist. But who will turn the tables on whom
when the final spell is cast?

Hall of Mirrors and the thirteen other never-before-published pieces that comprise Look at the Birdie serve
as an unexpected gift for devoted readers who thought that Kurt Vonnegut's unique voice had been stilled
forever—and provide a terrific introduction to his short fiction for anyone who has yet to experience his
genius.
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From reader reviews:

Bruce Zimmerman:

Playing with family within a park, coming to see the ocean world or hanging out with good friends is thing
that usually you have done when you have spare time, after that why you don't try point that really opposite
from that. Just one activity that make you not feeling tired but still relaxing, trilling like on roller coaster you
already been ride on and with addition of information. Even you love Hall of Mirrors, it is possible to enjoy
both. It is very good combination right, you still would like to miss it? What kind of hang type is it? Oh
come on its mind hangout folks. What? Still don't buy it, oh come on its known as reading friends.

Allison Phelps:

This Hall of Mirrors is great publication for you because the content which can be full of information for you
who have always deal with world and get to make decision every minute. This particular book reveal it facts
accurately using great plan word or we can declare no rambling sentences inside it. So if you are read this
hurriedly you can have whole data in it. Doesn't mean it only will give you straight forward sentences but
tricky core information with attractive delivering sentences. Having Hall of Mirrors in your hand like having
the world in your arm, data in it is not ridiculous 1. We can say that no book that offer you world within ten
or fifteen tiny right but this guide already do that. So , this is certainly good reading book. Hey there Mr. and
Mrs. active do you still doubt which?

Christina Lazarus:

Beside this particular Hall of Mirrors in your phone, it could possibly give you a way to get more close to the
new knowledge or data. The information and the knowledge you are going to got here is fresh from oven so
don't end up being worry if you feel like an older people live in narrow town. It is good thing to have Hall of
Mirrors because this book offers to you personally readable information. Do you oftentimes have book but
you rarely get what it's interesting features of. Oh come on, that will not end up to happen if you have this in
your hand. The Enjoyable arrangement here cannot be questionable, including treasuring beautiful island. So
do you still want to miss the item? Find this book and also read it from today!

Kirk Qualls:

As a pupil exactly feel bored to help reading. If their teacher expected them to go to the library in order to
make summary for some publication, they are complained. Just minor students that has reading's spirit or real
their pastime. They just do what the teacher want, like asked to the library. They go to at this time there but
nothing reading really. Any students feel that reading is not important, boring along with can't see colorful
pics on there. Yeah, it is for being complicated. Book is very important for you personally. As we know that
on this period of time, many ways to get whatever we wish. Likewise word says, many ways to reach
Chinese's country. Therefore , this Hall of Mirrors can make you feel more interested to read.
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